
Ontario
3rd Floor
393 University Avenue
Toronto ON M5G lE6
Tel: (416) 314-4881
Fax: (416) 314-4878

Ministry of
Consumer and
Commercial Relations

3 September, 1999

MEMO TO:

FROM:

Ministere de
la Consommation
et du Commerce

Land Registrars

Kate Murray
Director of Titles

Real Property Registration Branch

EM199908

RE: Notarial Copies of Documents

One of the amendP1ents which resulted from the Red Tape Reduction Act, 1998 \vas the provision in the
Regist1'Y Act to accept notarial copies for most material which generally supports the registration of a
document e.g. the provisions under section 105.

The Land Titles Act does not have a similar provision. The requirements for this type of material are
provided for in the regulations and prescribed forms and currently the requirement is for original
documentation. The mandate given to ministries by the Red Tape Commission was to revie\v the
legislation. As a follow up to this, the regulations IUUSt be reviewed and amended accordingly. To date
this has not yet been accomplished.

This has been discussed with several land registry offices and they have been advised that where the
Registry Act \vas amended to provide that a notarial copy of a document can be accepted, the same
concept should apply in land titles. Therefore, until the regulations have been amended. you should
accept notarial copies of these documents in both systems of your offices.
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